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Nothing square about this fun-loving club

(@ pomeradonews.com

By Emily Sorensen
‘The Wranglers Square Dance Club has gained 10 new members after the club's graduation on June 28.

The club's square dancing classes are a nine-
month process, beginning in September and
ending in June.

During this time, beginners leam all 115 calls in
order to graduate from being students to official
club members. With the new graduates, the club
has 65 members. This year, there were three
couples and four singles in the graduating class.

“We've had really strong classes these past three
years,” said Marty Knutson, the club's incoming
president. Knutson wil be taking over as president
this month from the current co-presidents, Mary
Whealdon and John Coffin.

The club's next session of classes willfeature a
new instructor, Buddy Weaver. “Buddy is going to
bring a whole lot excitement to the class," said

Whealdon. *He's taught all over the world. 'm looking forward to his teaching.”

Though some dancers still prefer the crinoline skirts
and costumes of traditional square dancing, many
dancers now wear casual clothes and shoes.

The club holds monthly dances. In the summer,
dances are held outside in the gazebo at Rancho
Bemardo Community Park, and are more casual in
nature. The dances usually have a theme. The
dances are for *Plus squares,” or those who know
115 or more call signs, and usually have a suggested
donation of $7.

The club’s next dance, *Summer Shorts/Summer
Sports,” will be Saturday, July 26 from 7 to 10 p.m. at
the Rancho Bernardo Community Park gazebo. The
caller will be Andy Allemao.

The Wranglers also use their dancing skills to help ‘

the community. They've performed at numerous ama adghe whi danchg

community events, including Rancho Bemardo's

Spirit of the Fourth Parade, the R Alive! Expo, the Escondido Street Fair and in the Poway Days Parade.
They also do benefit dances, where they raise money for local organizations. Their next benefit dance,
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which was postponed due to the recent fires, will benefit North County Solutions for Change, an
organization that works to help families move out of homelessness. “"We've supported charities since the
club's start,” said Whealdon. The Wranglers have also previously held dances to benefit Interfaith
Community Services in Escondido as well.

“The club really is a giant family,” said Whealdon. “Once you get started, you want to get better and have
fun. There's other teaching and leaming opportunities (in other square dancing clubs around San Diego),
and workshops. There's lots of other dancing opportunities once you pass the classes.”

“The goal is for everyone to have fun,” said Knutson. “If it's not fun, why do it?"

For those interested in checking out The Wranglers and square dancing, the new season of classes wnII
begin Thursday, Sept. 11 from 7 to 9 p.m. at Los School in Rancho
The first class is free, after that each class is $5 per student per class.

For more i on, visit DanceClub or wiw.Ti org.
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